
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

TO: ALL BIDDERS  FROM: Ragna Bjork Thorvaldsdottir 

Procurement Officer 

 

DATE: 

 
 

26 June 2023 

 
 

REF.: 

 

RFQ 2023-0084/THORVALDSDOTTIR 

 
TEL. NO.: 

  

 

  

 

TEL. NO.: 

 
 

+43 1 26030 6350 

 

EMAIL: 

 

 

  

EMAIL: 

 

procurement@ctbto.org 
 

 

SUBJECT: 

 

Clarifications No.1: RFQ No. 2023-0084/THORVALDSDOTTIR 
“Proof of Concept Solution for Security Card Access to GIMO Platform Infrastructure During an 
OSI”. 

 

 

Dear Bidders, 

 

 

Please find attached Clarification No. 1 to queries raised by potential bidders in respect to RFQ No. 2023-

0084/THORVALDSDOTTIR "Proof of Concept Solution for Security Card Access to GIMO Platform 

Infrastructure During an OSI". 

 

Please take this response into account in the preparation and submission of your Quotation.  

 

We are looking forward to receiving your Proposal prior to the closing date on 07 July 2023, 17:00h Vienna 

(Austria) local time. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
Ragna Bjork Thorvaldsdottir 

Procurement Officer 

 

 

Attachment: 

 

- Questions and Answers – Clarifications No. 1 
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RFQ No. 2023-0084/THORVALDSDOTTIR 

 
Proof of Concept Solution for Security Card Access to GIMO Platform Infrastructure During an OSI 

  
Questions from Bidders Answers from the Commission 

 
Question 1 

Please advise if CTBTO will allow an 

alternative as a solution (technology that 

provides advanced authentication 

capabilities for securing access to your 

organization's critical assets. By leveraging 

innovative and adaptive risk analysis 

algorithms, this technology goes beyond 

traditional MFA methods and enables you to 

achieve a higher level of security while 

maintaining a seamless user experience) or 

the only solution that you are looking for is 

based on the cards. 

 
Answer 1 

The card solution is part of a solution that is being 

explored.  The extension of the proposed physical 

security solution would be preferred, therefore, if a 

new solution that is being proposed, then it adds 

additional equipment and assets that personnel need 

to carry, which is not optimal. 

The technology being used is already specified in 

the Terms of Reference. 

Bidders should therefore adhere to the 

specifications indicated in the Terms of Reference. 

 
 

 




